
   
              
              
         
 

          
 

 

~ August 25, 2023 ~ Newsletter #2 ~ 
 

A NEW PLAYGROUND – The Fenton Academies students are enjoying their expanded, and engaging playground. 

Students have participated in new activities and games, with many more to be introduced in the coming weeks. Ensuring 

a safe and enriching learning environment both inside and outside the campus is critical for student success. We are 

fortunate to provide this space for our amazing scholars. Thank you to our parent community for your patience and 

flexibility as we develop systems for an efficient drop off and dismissal from our new playground. 

 

 

 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA – If you are not following us on social media, you are missing all the 

fun! We frequently share schoolwide updates, student activities, and even giveaway contests! We encourage 

you to follow us.  

 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/fentonacademies/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/fentonacademies 

 

LABOR DAY HOLIDAY – The school will be closed on Monday, September 4th  in observance of the Labor 

Day holiday. School will resume on Tuesday, September 5th. We hope you enjoy your three-day weekend with 

your family and friends.  

  

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• September 4    Labor Day (No School) 

• September 7    Community Schools - Motivational Speaker Assembly  

• September 8    Minimum Day Dismissal (TK-2 11:45am/3-6 12:05pm) 

• September 27   Fall Parent Informational Meeting (5:00) 
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